
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

Tel: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com 
 
 

 

 
  Request for Confidentiality 

 
              August 6, 2024 

           MSBD-24-F005 
 
UL Verification Services Inc. 
47173 Benicia Street, Fremont, CA 94538 
 
Re:   Change in ID Application 
From:  Sierra Wireless, ULC (Model: EM9190, FCC ID: N7NEM91) 
To: Panasonic Corporation of North America (Model: WW23E, FCC ID: ACJ9TGWW23E) 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Panasonic Corporation of North America hereby requests the following filed sensitive information to be held 
under short-term confidential, pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s 
Rules and the provisions in FCC Public DA 04-1705. We request temporarily confidentiality of 90 days, 
starting from the original issued Certification grant date. 
 
- User Manual 
- Photographs 
 
Panasonic Corporation of North America also acknowledges that we will provide appropriate notice to UL 
Verification Services Inc. (UL VS) should either of the following occur. 
 
- If we require additional 90 days extension period, we will notify UL VS with a new request letter at least 

seven days prior to the short-term confidentiality expiration date [Note: up to a maximum of 3 extensions 
only allowed], or 

 
- We will immediately notify UL VS in the event the information regarding the product, or the product is 

made available to the public. UL VS will them release the documents listed above for public disclosure, 
pursuant to FCC Public Notice DA 04-1705. 

 
 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Botros 
Manager – Regulatory and Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 

 
 




